
SPRINGVALE TOWNSHIP 

September 13, 2022 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 

The Springvale Township Board met in regular session on Tuesday, September 13, 2022, 7:00 PM, 

at the Springvale Township Hall, 8198 East Mitchell Road. There were six visitors present.   

 

CALL TO ORDER 7:00 PM by Township Supervisor, Randy McCune. 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

ROLL CALL by Pat McCune, Clerk  

Randy McCune, Supervisor  Present              Becky Fettig, Trustee        Present 

Dawn DeRue, Treasurer  Present              Kyle Ulrich, Trustee         Present  

Patricia McCune, Clerk  Present 

 

CONSENT AGENDA ITEMS 

 
       Approval of the August Board meeting minutes:   

        Payment of bills:  No comments 

        Clerk and Treasurer’s Report: Funds are in order, taxes in order. Becky Fettig made the 

        motion to accept Consent Agenda Items, Kyle Ulrich seconded, all approve. 

         

 VERBAL REPORTS 

 

        Ordinance Enforcement Officer (OEO): see attached report.   

        Lake level Report: Joel Kato submitted his report.  

  Fire Dept. Report:  Randy McCune reported for the department. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

          

         Stanley Court/Trails End Update: No activity yet. 

         County Cancellation of hosting our website: Old Springvale website removed from County  

         website. 

         Road status for 2023/ Paser report: List of roads for improvements in the 2023 season not yet  

         available. 

         Marion Center: Property tax debate with township and owners is proceeding. 

 

New Business 

        ECTA (Emmet County Township Association) October Meeting: To be held at Little  

        Traverse Township Complex (Alanson Fire Department) on Oct. 19 at 7:00pm. Springvale  

        Township Board members and residents welcome. 

       Pricing Policy for Joy and Curtis Cemeteries #2022091302: Becky Fettig made a motion to 

        accept the updated policy increasing only the cost of urn burial (from $200 to 400) without  

        increasing the proposed cost of disinterment from the current $1000 fee. Disinterment fees will need 

        more research to compare with other cemetery’s fees.  Dawn DeRue seconded the motion, all  

        approved.   

 

                                        



       Compensation Policy #2022091301: Sexton wages for urn burial increased from $150 to $350. Pat    

       McCune made the motion to accept the policy as written, Becky Fettig seconded, all approved.         

 

Comments from the floor:    

Comments from Board:   

  

Adjournment:   7.57 PM 

Respectfully submitted,  

Pamela Rambow, Springvale Township Deputy Clerk 

 

 

__________________________________, Springvale Township Clerk 

Approved by Springvale Township Board on ____________________ 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


